
LIQUOR AND BEER MEETING 
LOCAL LICENSING AUTHORITY 

CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 
MUNICIPAL HEARING ROOM, CITY HALL, 250 NORTH 5TH STREET 

 
MINUTES  

 
WEDNESDAY, May 21, 2003, 9:00 A.M. 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER – The meeting convened at 9:00 a.m.  Those present were hearing Officer 

Phil Coebergh, Assistant City Attorney John Shaver and Deputy City Clerk Debbie Kemp. 
 
 
II. APPLICATIONS TO RENEW LIQUOR AND BEER LICENSES 
 

1. Rockslide Brew Pub, Inc. dba Rockslide Brew Pub, 401 Main Street, Brew Pub 

The application was found to be in order and approved. 

 

2. Tequila’s II, Inc. dba Tequila’s, 2560 North Avenue, Hotel & Restaurant 

Anselmo Muñoz Galván, owner of Tequila’s, and daughter was present.  Ms. Kemp 
reported that Mesa County Health Department reported three critical violations that had 
not been corrected to date.  The violations are cold holding on cheese, cold holding 
equipment and hand sinks used for storing food equipment. 

Mr. Coebergh asked Mr. Galván if he has corrected these violations.  Mr. Galván stated 
that he had not, but will do whatever is necessary to correct the violations. 

Mr. Shaver and Mr. Coebergh discussed continuing the renewal for liquor license until 
the June 4, 2003 Liquor and Beer Meeting to allow Mr. Galván time to correct the 
violations noted by the Health Department. 

The renewal for liquor license was postponed until the June 4, 2003 Liquor and Beer 
Meeting. 

 

3. W T B Enterprises, Inc. dba Blue Moon Bar & Grille, 120 N. 7th St., Hotel & Restaurant 

Theodora (Becky) Brehmer, President of W T B Enterprises, Inc., was present. 

The application was found to be in order and approved. 

 

4. Resco Concepts, LLC, dba Marko’s Restaurant, 2913 F Rd. #101, Hotel & Restaurant 

The application was found to be in order and approved. 

 

III. ADJOURNMENT 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 a.m. 
 
 
NEXT REGULAR MEETING – June 4, 2003 
 



 


